
The regular monthly meeting of the Smithfield Township Board of Supervisors was held at the 

Smithfield Municipal Center on Tuesday, February 25, 2020 at 7:00 P.M. 

PRESENT: Brian E. Barrett (Chairman); Robert Lovenheim (Vice Chairman); Jacob Pride (Assistant 

Secretary). 

Also present were: John Pride; Kathy Hawley (DEPG); Jamie DePetris (DEPG); James DePetris (DEPG); 

Doug Olmstead (DEPG); Robert Moses (STPC); Charles Schmehl (UR&DC); John Cote’ (Langan); Steven 

DePetris (DEPG); Kathryne Rubright (Pocono Record).  

MINUTES: February 19, 2020 – Work Session – A motion to approve was made by Mr. Barrett; second 

by Mr. Lovenheim; motion carried. 

PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE AGENDA: None 

PUBLIC HEARINGS: None 

PLANS TO ACT ON: None 

NEW BUSINESS: 

SMITHFIELD GATEWAY – STATUS UPDATE - introduction to new concept for area 1-B of the 

development, now including four-story mix use housing and retail (retail on the street level).  

Discussion of zoning changes needed to give the development latitude to build the proposed plan. 

 BILLS TO BE PAID: None 

PUBLIC COMMENTS: None 

A motion was made by Mr. Pride; second by Mr. Lovenheim to adjourn the meeting at 8:02 P.M. 

motion carried. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Robert Lovenheim, Vice Chairman 

 

 


